Dear Legislators,

I'm writing to OPPOSE HB 3362, a bill that would impose a 4% sales tax on tires.

Tire prices are already through the roof thanks to inflation & supply chain issues and
Oregonians already pay one of the highest gas taxes in America!! The LAST thing we need is

another tax.

Please stand up for the hardworking, financially strapped families you claim to represent &
vote NO on HB 3362!

Sincerely,

Lesley Roehr



